DELEGATION
2018 JANUARY 22

From: Manifold, Margaret

Sent: January 04, 2018 4:38 PM

To: Zeinabova, Blanka

Cc: 'Heather Cowie'

Subject: Request to appear as a delegation

To Mayor and Council,

The Alzheimer Society of B.C. would like to appear as a delegation at the Council meeting on Jan. 22, 2018 to present on
Alzheimer Awareness Month

The presenters from the Alzheimer Society of B.C. are Heather Cowie, Provincial Coordinator, Dementia-Friendly
Communities and Dorothy Leclair, Support and Education Coordinator First Link.

I would also like to appear with the delegation to speak briefly about the Burnaby Dementia-Friendly Community Action
Plan.

We have submitted a proclamation on Alzheimer Awareness Month which we understand will be read at the meeting.
We will present a few PowerPoint slides as part of the presentation.
Please let me know if this is possible and if you need anything else from us.

Thanks,
Margaret

Margaret Manifold

Senior Social Planner

City of Burnaby

604 294 7407
margaret.manifold@burnaby.ca
www.burnaby.ca/socialplanning
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